
Corbridge CofE First School 

Feedback from Year 1 Parent/Carer to Lunch – Wednesday 3 November 2021 

 

Comments from attendees: 

Can you make any suggestions about the school meals service and/or share any comments about 
your experience today? 

 

 For working parents, I think a parent to breakfast or a post school picnic would be more 

convenient. It was lovely to see what the children do for lunch and the type of food that 

they have, but to be there for 11:30 for 25 minutes generally requires one parent to take a 

day of annual leave. Please note that I don't mean us specifically as my shifts worked in my 

favour on this occasion but I'm sure others may have struggled. 

 

 Grandpa went today and he said he had a wonderful time. Thank you. 

 

 It was really nice to be able to join the children for lunch today. The staff were lovely and 

the food was delicious. Thank you 

 

 Food was delicious and a real pleasure to be back in school, and sharing things with our 

child 

 

 There is nothing to suggest - the meals were fine and the choice of salad and fruit is great 

 

  Meal was great thank you 

 

 The whole meal was great, the kids are lucky to eat good food 

 

 

 Did you enjoy your meal today?   

Yes = 11   No = 0 

 

 Portion 

Too big = 1  Too small = 1  Just right = 9 

 

 Quality 

Very good = 11  Good = 0   Acceptable = 0  Poor = 0 

 

 

 Value 

Very good = 11  Good = 0   Acceptable = 0  Poor = 0 

 

 Service 

Very good = 11  Good = 0  Acceptable = 0  Poor = 0 

 


